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Jerrie Hayes

From: Bob [bob@pickle-publishing.com)]

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2008 4:13 PM

To: Jerrie Hayes

Cc: G. Arthur Joy

Subject: Response regarding a proposed confidentiality agreement
Ms. Hayes:

In discussing the matter of a confidentiality agreement with Mr. Joy, we'd like to get
back to you with a response by February 1.

In the meantime, it would be quite helpful to me if you could find out from 3ABN whether
redacted donor names with an accompanying confidential list that tied donor codes to donor
names, each name not being able to be disclosed without permission from that particular
donor or his/her heir(s), would be acceptable. Such a procedure would allow us to verify
who stopped giving for what reasons and still respect their privacy.

Thanks for getting back to me on this matter soon enough before February
1 so that I have time to do something regarding it.

Bob Pickle
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